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10th May 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at Normanton Junior 
Academy (NJA) and I am extremely proud, as your child’s new Headteacher, to 
welcome you to our special school family. 
 
The current COVID-19 restrictions, placed upon schools, continue to present an 
unprecedented situation for us all, but we wanted to reassure you that we are 
working behind the scenes to make sure your child has the best possible start to 
their Key Stage 2 school life. As we are all aware, national restrictions will hopefully 

continue to be lifted on May 17th and June 21st but what this means for schools is still unknown. 
 
Schools are continuing to respond to daily Government advice and therefore, at the moment, we are 
unable to provide you with the usual timetable for school induction sessions and meetings we would 
normally hold with you, during the coming months. The health and safety of your family, and our school 
community, are my main priority. However, please be assured that we are monitoring the situation 
closely, working closely with our feeder Infant Schools and will be ready to start welcoming you properly, 
as soon as we are able. 
 
In the coming weeks, we will send out induction packs, with key information and forms, which will need 
returning to school. We will use the email, phone numbers and postal addresses you provided from your 
application forms. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions you would like answering, please email the school office - 
normantonjunioroffice@watertonacademytrust.org and I will respond as soon as possible.  
 
We are proud of how closely we work with our families and our feeder 
Infant Schools to support the education and well-being of our pupils.  
We will give every effort to helping your child settle in to school life, at 
NJA, as quickly and happily, as possible.  
 
Thank you for choosing Normanton Junior Academy and welcome to 
our school community; we cannot wait to meet your child, as they 
begin their next schooling adventure with us and we will be in touch 
again, shortly. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Luke Welsh 
Headteacher 
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